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FLPD INVESTIGATING 

FIRE AT HABITAT FOR 

HUMANITY  
 

 

Video Link: https://youtu.be/PqYqIkUbEdM 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a fire that occurred on Monday, 
March 18th at approximately 12:12 A.M. The incident occurred at the Habitat for Humanity 
at 505 East Broward Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Fort Lauderdale Police and Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue responded to a large dumpster 
fire at the loading dock of the business. No injuries were reported and there was minimal 
damage to the building as a result of the fire.  
 

After further investigation, surveillance video from March 17th was located that shows an 
unknown male in the area of the dumpster moments before the camera is disconnected.  
Additional video was located from the night of the fire showing what appears to be the 
same unknown male approach the dumpster at the time of the fire.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident or the identity of the male pictured below 
is encouraged to contact Detective J. Knapp at 954-828-4787. 
 

 
(Photo of suspect) 
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